
BOUNDARY EXCEPTIONS 

The current Sequoia Union High School District boundaries were designated in 1986. It is the 

policy of the Sequoia Union High School District to apply certain reasonable boundary 

exceptions in order to preserve unity among public school educational communities transitioning 

to the Sequoia Union High School District. In furtherance of that policy, exceptions to 

established boundaries, which will be applied before determining space available at any school 

for purposes of open enrollment, are as follows: 

1. The Fair Oaks/Friendly Acres area is an area of no boundaries. Although the students in this 

area are automatically assigned to Menlo-Atherton, they will be granted adjustment transfers to 

other Sequoia district schools upon request. 

2. Students at La Entrada living in the Woodside attendance area will be allowed to transfer to 

Menlo-Atherton upon request as established with 1986 boundary change. 

3. Students transitioning to the Sequoia Union High School District after participation in the 

Tinsley Program shall be assigned to District high school campuses pursuant to the District's 

current school boundary map. However, each such student will be allowed to transfer to the same 

District high school campus assigned to other students attending the elementary/middle school 

that the student attended pursuant to the Tinsley Program. 

4. For the 2014-2015 academic year or until such time that new school attendance areas go into 

effect, students residing within the geographical boundaries of the Ravenswood City School 

District are within a special attendance area. As such, students in that area will be assigned to 

high school campuses pursuant to the District's current school boundary map. However, such 

students who are not within the Menlo-Atherton High School attendance area who desire to 

attend that school may request a transfer to Menlo-Atherton High School, and the Superintendent 

will grant such requests to the extent that there is capacity at the school to accommodate them 

after taking into account outgoing requests. 

5. For the 2014-2015 academic year or until such time that new school attendance areas go into 

effect, students residing within the attendance area of the San Carlos School District's Tierra 

Linda Middle School are within a special attendance area. As such, students in that area will be 

assigned to high school campuses pursuant to the District's current school boundary map. 

However, such students who are not within the Carlmont High School attendance area who 

desire to attend that school may request a transfer to Carlmont High School, and the 

Superintendent will grant such requests to the extent that there is capacity at the school to 

accommodate them after taking into account outgoing requests. 

Students seeking an adjustment transfer under the boundary exceptions rule must submit their 

request by the same deadline as stipulated for open enrollment transfers. 
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